Emmbrook Junior School, Emmbrook Road, Wokingham, RG41 1JR • Tel: 0118 978 4940 • Fax: 0118 979 5006 Email: admin@emmbrook-jun.wokingham.sch.uk • Web site: <a href="www.emmbrook-junior-school.ik.org">www.emmbrook-junior-school.ik.org</a>
Head Teacher: Mrs LN Gurney B.A (Hons) PGCE NPQH

9<sup>th</sup> February 2016

Dear Parents,

## Important news from Emmbrook Junior School Governing Body

We have just heard that our current Head Teacher, Mrs Gurney, has been successful in her application for the post of Head Teacher at Woodley Church of England Primary School.

She will be leaving us to take up her new post at the end of the summer term. In the meantime, we can assure you that the governing body is now making plans for the appointment of a successor and that we will keep you informed of future developments.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Gurney for all the work she has done for the school taking it to its present 'Good' Ofsted rating and wish her well in her new post.

On behalf of the Governing Body,

Yours sincerely

Mike Smith (Chair of Governors)